
Using Title II funding, we are able to pay
for class size reduction teachers at two
of our buildings--Stevens and Ben
Chambers.  

Class size reduction (CSR)

A portion of our Title IIA funds is
dedicated to professional development
for CASD staff and administrators.  In the
21-22 school year, we have been able to
provide critical trainings around data
analysis, writing across curriculums, and
focused phonics instruction.  

Professional Development

Title IIA at CASD
Title IIA funding provides financial assistance to
increase student academic achievement through

strategies such as improving the skills of teacher and
principal quality and increasing the quality of

instruction in core academic subjects in public and
private elementary and secondary schools. At CASD,
this funding supports two major initiatives--reducing

class sizes and Professional Development.
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